ITEM 4 EXHIBIT D - REQUEST TO EXTEND CONTRACT ONE YEAR

Heather Melton

From: Ida Worth <idaworth@rossmorganco.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2020 10:35 AM
To: Heather Melton; Fedra Tamaddon

Subject: RE: CPE - Contract

Fedra and | spoke and would like for you to see if the Venco contract can be extended at this time in light of the current
situation.

Thanks much, Heather.

Ida Worth, CMCA, AMS
Community Association Manager
Vice President / General Manager

Ross Morgan & Company, Inc., AAMC®

"An Accredited Association Management Company'
23901 Calabasas Road, Suite 2004

Calabasas, CA 91302

idaworth@rossmorganco.com

(818) 225-9191 x 103

(818) 591-3044 Fax Line

WWW.rossmorganco.com
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Notice: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual(s) or entity to
whom they are addressed. If an addressing or transmission error has misdirected the e-mail, please notify the author by replying to
this message and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying,
distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.

From: Heather Melton [mailto:hmelton@cityofcalabasas.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2020 11:51 AM

To: Ida Worth <idaworth@rossmorganco.com>; Fedra Tamaddon <fedratam@gmail.com>
Subject: CPE - Contract

Hello Ida

Sorry to bother you. The contract for landscape maintenance with Venco Western will be expiring on September 30"
2020. We did the extension because of the Covid-19, however who would of thought it would still be occurring. Since |
cannot do large meetings we can still take it out to bid and contractors will need to send in their questions and the City
will address them the best we can. We have the maps and we would just do a more informal meeting with no drive
through. Contractors will have to do view the areas independently. Or, we can do another extension (if Venco agrees)
and hope this ends so a formal drive-through bidding process can be done. Let me know your thoughts.

Thank you
Heather
City of Calabassa
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